
 

Dear Student,  

 

Congratulations on the new 2023-2024 academic year! You are one step closer to 

graduating, and Kean University is thrilled to be a part of your high school experience. Thank 

you for participating in the ID 1800: Holocaust, Genocide, and Modern Humanity dual-credit 

program offered through the Holocaust Resource Center!  

 

You will enroll in the course as a non-matriculated student for either the First Semester or 

Second Semester of this school year. You are joining the more than 2,500 high school students 

that have already participated in this rewarding program. We have no doubt that you will find 

this course both academically and intellectually challenging and hope that you will consider 

applying to one of Kean University’s degree-granting programs in the future. 

 

-  To register, students will complete the Kean University Non-Matriculated Undergraduate 

Application. A step-by-step application manual has been sent to your instructor. They will 

distribute this information at the start of the program.  

  

- Once you have completed the online application, you will receive an email from Kean 

University Admissions. You may pay your tuition using your individual username, password, 

and bill-pay portal. Your total remaining cost for this course is $300.00, which equals $100.00 

per credit! Please note: your registration will not be complete until tuition has been paid in full.  

 

- After completing the application, tuition payment, and program, you will be sent a 

complimentary official transcript from Kean University. These will arrive in July of 2024.  

 

- The Holocaust Resource Center is here to assist you throughout the entirety of the program. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or research needs.  Further 

information about the ID 1800 program can be found on the Holocaust Resource Center’s 

webpage: https://www.kean.edu/offices/holocaust-resource-center/high-school-dual-credit-

course 

 

Congratulations, again!  Your world-class education starts now! 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Coykendall ‘18, M.A. 

Managing Assistant Director, Holocaust Resource Center  

coykends@kean.edu / 908-737-4632 
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